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Diving Operations and Research Activities around Malta 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that diving operations and research 
activities will be carried out round Malta with immediate effect and is expected to last up to the end of this 
year. 

 
 

Divers will carry out this work with the assistance of work boat “Kirby”. The work boat will be displaying the 
international Code of Signals Flag “A” and will have restricted maneuverability.  
 
Masters and operators of sea craft are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with caution and slow 
speed and give a wide berth of at least 200m. They are to comply with instructions given by Valletta Port 
Control (VTS). 
 
Chart affected: BA 2538 
       
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

   


